
 

Date: 15th February 2023 
 
To, 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
 
Subject: Intimation of receipt of RBI AD Cat II License in the new name of the Company  
 

Scrip ID: WSFX 
Scrip Code: 511147 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 

This is to inform you that subsequent to the name change of the Company from Wall Street Finance 

Limited to WSFx Global Pay Limited, the Reserve Bank of India has also noted and recoded the new 

name and issued the updated AD Cat II License dated 14th February 2023 in the name of WSFx 

Global Pay Limited. 

 

You are requested to kindly take the above information on records. 

 

Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For WSFx Global Pay Limited 
(Formerly known as Wall Street Finance Limited) 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
Manisha Lakhotia 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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